PTFA MINUTES 25th JANUARY 2022

Apologies for Cassie, Sarah and Jenna 

Money chat we have a fairly healthy bank balance nearly £4000 which considering the last 2 years that’s amazing.
Carol can give us a better break down but the raffle took about £600 profit, 
The Christmas lunch was a huge success and certainly while hard work making it !! Is the way forward for the PTFA to do the shopping instead of asking children to bring stuff in.  Making a donation was a good idea. A little bit of profit in it too! Carols work who donated the box of games have offered to do a similar thing next Christmas if that’s what we would rather than sweets.
Leo has offered to investigate the PA system that the school asked about in September and we passed back to the school suggesting they maybe look into what they would like and let us know!  Thank you Leo!

The general feeling is that we certainly won’t be in school before the Easter holidays to do anything which is very sad as I know people are keen to have disco’s and such like but we will just have to bide our time!  

A few dates that have been put in the calendar by the church and Hey day

2nd July Church fete at Manston and we as a PTFA wondered whether we might do a filled jars shout out to the parents and do a stall with those….. any one want to help that would be good!

9th July is a provisional date for Hey day and as PTFA wondered if running a fancy dress parade like they used too or a “jubilee “ theme one? Any thoughts open to adults and children? 
Claire also suggested finding out whether the Hey day have a skittle ally as she can get hold of one - which I think would be a good attraction!  Ideas? 
This date may change but let’s see.

An idea of a fundraiser that does not involve us being in school is to do a 
“Jubilee cook book” 
Recipes and pictures from children in school
A nice book!
Leo suggested writing to some famous people to ask for their fav recipes!  He wrote to John Major when he was at school and got his recipe! 
Printing - talk to Olivia Tuffin reference her printers - she doesn’t think they would be able to do it but she suggested my next port of call Patty Lowe so will chat to her.
Please can we have your thoughts.
Idea might be to see if any parents at school might like to buy an advert space etc….

Another non school but village thing
4th of September is the Child Okeford hill run and they tend to struggle to find people to help “man” the children’s race on the sports pitch!! As long as we don’t have to 🏃‍♀️ run!!! Something to think whether we would like to be involved in helping.

Wynnstay have said they would host an Easter raffle and both Claire and Carol have offered to make a Easter cake that we could raffle in school even if we did tickets at £2.50 each example of Carols cake below
￼
I will buy £10 worth just for the chance to win it!!! But we could make a poster / advert that has the pictures on so people know what they are getting. 

If you recall it was brought to the attention that the PTFA page of the website hasn’t been updated for a long time so please can each of us write a wee bio about our sleeves ( Leo has done his already!) and send to Tanya 

Themasonflynns@gmail.com

Who has kindly said she would collate and update the website!!!

It would be really good to do this so please if you can that’s great.

I think that’s it from memory as I put the girls to bed!  Please please if you have any thoughts or ideas about things please don’t be frightened to put them forward.

Thank you
